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Change in Provisions for Annual Vestry Meetings - 20 February 2003 
 
At its meeting on 10 February 2003, the Standing Committee passed an ordinance amending clause 4 of the 
Church Administration Ordinance 1990.  
 
The amendment enables the Archbishop, at the request of the minister and churchwardens of a church, to 
permit an annual vestry meeting for a particular year to be held on a day which is outside the usual period in 
which such meetings must be held, namely between 1 February and 31 March in that year.  
 
A copy of the Church Administration Ordinance 1990 including the latest amendment can be found on the 
diocesan website www.sydney.anglican.asn.au. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
ROBERT WICKS 
Legal Officer 
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